(S;j» United States Department of the Interior
N,

GEOLOGICAL SURVEY

P, 0. Box 959
Farmington, New Mexico 87401

March 11, 1974

0il Conservation Commission

1000 Rio Brazos Rd.

Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Attention: Emery C. Arnold

Gentlemen:

The following well locations have been abandoned:

Stephen H. Kinney: Lease I-89-Ind-58, San Juan Co., N.M.

No. 4 Red Rimpart, NWNE sec. 30-29N-16W.

No. 9 " " , NENW sec. 30-29N-16W.
No.11 " ", SENWW sec. 30,29N-16W.
Ao.12 " " NESW sec. 30,29N-16W.

This information was accepted from Mr. Kinney on his personal state-
ment., If the NMOCC wishes, this office will require that a formal
statement to the location abandonment be filed on Sundry Notice,
form 9-331.

Sincerely yours,

A
M, L. Seelinger &~
Acting District Engineer




